The City of Columbus is in the process of updating its information on the North Linden Area
Commission«Organization» to reflect its most recent election. Please complete the following
information to the best of your ability. Updated database information will be forwarded to
the Mayor’s Office to ensure the appointment/reappointment of elected and re-elected
members and will ensure timely and accurate distribution of funding opportunities, meeting
notices, training opportunities, and other City activities. After completing this form, please
return to Neighborhood Database Coordinator, City of Columbus, 50 W. Gay St., 2™
Floor, Columbus, OH, 43215. Please contact your Neighborhood Liaison with any questions or
comments.

Chairman of Commission’s Signatur
Commissioner Profile

Tony Howard has been a resident of Columbus all of his life with the exception of his 4
years serving on active duty in the United States Army. He grew up in North Linden and bought
a house 4 blocks from where he lived when he was a child. Tony is a Columbus Metropolitan
Library Service Area Manager, blending the workforce of the Karl Rd and Northern Lights
Branches into one team serving the Northland and North Linden areas of Columbus. His
leadership experiences include Military, Drug Retail, and Libraries and an Area Commission.
Tony received his Masters Degree in Library and Information Science at Kent State University.
In addition to management, Tony’s library experiences include children and teen services,
information services, and circulation services.



